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MUSIC IN YEAR 4

Each year, our Year 4 students have the unique privilege of learning a concert band
instrument under the direction of professional musicians. This is a fantastic way for
students to learn new skills with their peers, as well as participating in a large Year 4 Concert
Band where they can enjoy listening to all the instruments being played at the same time. Coming
up later this term are two very special performance opportunities for students to showcase a
selection of the songs the Year 4 Band has learned this year. The first of these is the Year 3 & 4
Creative Arts night in Week 5, followed by a set at the South West Festival on Saturday 26 August.
This will also be the first time Year 4 is performing this year, and they are very excited to show
you their skills!
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Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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